



Dear Parents and Carers, 

The end of another productive half term. 

Congratulations to the boys football team who beat Bodriggy 4:1 on Wednesday. Brayden 
scored 2 goals and Mason and Spencer scored 1 each. Fantastic team work boys-keep it 
up! 

Some of Lugger Class represented us again this week in the Quad Kids and managed to 
come first. They came back to school wearing the gold medals proudly and have managed 
to qualify for the Cornwall School Games next half term- a massive achievement and well 
done to you all for representing the school so well in all areas of sort and sportsmanship! 

Schooner class remember to be in school on Sunday 4th June at 1pm for a prompt 
departure for camp-very exciting! 

Well done to Agnes and Jude for achieving head teacher awards in writing and maths this 
week. It is lovely to see how the children are flourishing in their work with confidence 
and pride. 

The children in Dinghy and Mousehole Mice have been enjoying their outdoor 
environment, a huge thank you to FROMS for buying some lovely resources and all the 
staff for making it such an immersive experience for all the children. 

Dinghy looked fabulous dressed as mini beasts for their Ugly Bug Ball today. It was a 
great send off for Mrs Eustace who had her last day with them. We would like to say a 
huge thank you for all her hard work and support of the children whilst covering Miss 
Symons maternity cover. We are lucky enough to still have her working in Mousehole Mice 
on Thursdays up until the Summer holidays. 

Please remember to have a water bottle and hat in school as the weather improves and 
ensure that your child has suncream applied and has a bottle in school to reapply 
throughout the day,They must have a closed front to their shoes and must not wear flip-
flops or sandals. 

Hope you have a wonderful half term and enjoy the sunshine. We look forward to seeing 
you at 8.50am for a prompt start on Monday 5th June. 

Please can you use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road as cars are 
coming and going at this time. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term: 
29.5.23 Half Term 
4.6.23 - 7.6.23 Schooner Camp 
Summer Term 2nd half starts Monday 5th June 
24.6.23 Mazey Day Parade 
27-28.6.23 Lugger Trip and Sleepover 
30.6.23 Year 5 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
4.7.23 Yr 6 Transition Day HDS 
5.7.23 Sports Day 
7.7.23 Schooner Cake Stall 3pm 
12.7.23 Wind in the Willows School Production 
1.30pm and 6pm 
13.7.23 School Summer Fair 
14.7.23 Year 6 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 10.30-11.30am 
WB 17.7.23 Sports Week 
21.7.23 Last day of the term 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Parent Governor Vacancy

 

We are now in position to invite  an interested parent to join our governing body.  As 
a parent governor, you would bring a parents perspective to our meetings, however 
the role doesn’t involve direct dealing with individual parental issues. 

 

There is a need for commitment  to take an active role in our duties, including 
attending two early evening meetings each term and regular online training. You 
would also be taking on a subject monitoring role. Available subject areas include 
Maths, English and Humanities, these are subject to change and are  allocated at 
the September meetings.

 

We are a friendly dedicated and enthusiastic group of people from varying 
backgrounds. If you feel you would like to join us, please report initially to the school 
office. You will then be issued with more information and an application form. At  this 
point the headteacher, Mrs Trow and myself Mrs Hodgson Chair of Governors, will 
invite you for an informal chat. If there is more than one applicant, then a parental 
ballot would be necessary.








